
From: Marvis Phillips
To: Lammers, Jonathan (CPC)
Subject: Case #2014.0159G
Date: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 6:54:48 PM

Dear Jonathan,

The Alliance for a Better District 6 supports the Article 11 change of designation from
the Category 5 (unrated) to Category 3 (contributing) for the project site for 1007
Market Street, the James G. Walker Building.  Saving a 103-year-old building should
be a priority for our community.  

Sincerely,

Marvis J. Phillips
Land Use Chair
Alliance for a Better District 6
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